

Tech 2021-05-25 Meeting notes

Date

25 May 2021, 8.30AM PT / 3.30PM UTC / 9.00PM IST

Meeting Link: <https://zoom.us/j/97797520627?pwd=V2RiYzVXMG95eFh6VFpmZDNEOUc3Zz09>

Attendees

- [Tushar Behera](#) (Intel)
- [Bruce Potter](#) (IBM)
- [John Kuriakose](#) (Molex)
- John Easterday (Intel)
- Prateek Chandrakar (Intel)

Goals

- Goal of the sub-committee

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	Review of Action items	Tushar Behera	
	Goal of the sub-committee		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Recurring items<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Get status of current development (FDO 1.0 for now)◦ Get feedback about the existing FDO 0.5 as well as mainline code base.• Specific efforts<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ P1 - Improve FDO documentation.◦ P2 - Sessions on FDO spec walk-through, talk about different sections.◦ P3 - Scope for future releases, create backlog of work items.

Action items

